
From: Groff, David
To: anne.galloway.vermont@gmail.com
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica
Subject: Public Records Request
Date: Thursday, April 27, 2023 1:06:34 PM

Ms. Galloway,
 
Good afternoon. I am writing regarding your Public Record Requests to the Attorney General’s
Office, dated April 26, 2023.
 
Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. 318(b)(5), we are invoking the 10-day extension to respond to your request. The
extension is necessary for the proper processing of the request as there is a need to search for,
collect, and appropriately examine voluminous records, and due to the need to consult with other
agencies having a substantial interest in the request.
 
Thank you.
 
DRG
David R. Groff
Assistant Attorney General
State of Vermont
(802) 828-1103
david.groff@vermont.gov
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